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From the President

It is a great honour to take the helm of Whitehall Bowling Club and I would like to thank you all for your trust in me and the Committee
We have been fortunate in managing to acquire a few new Committee Members this year, bringing to the table a cross between experience and enthusiasm.  This, I know, will benefit us all as Members and I eagerly look forward to working with them throughout my term

In a few more weeks we will once again be outdoors and I sincerely hope that, as last year, the weather is kind to us. Gordon Smith and his valuable crew have been very active in repairing, treating and nurturing the green and, while it possibly might take little longer, I am sure we all see and feel the difference this season - many thanks to Gordon and his willing helpers for all their hard work throughout the close season and onwards

May I take this opportunity of wishing you all the best for the forthcoming season and look forward to seeing you at the Club
Derek Freeland
President
Fee Paying Night

Fees for 2014 are due for payment by Friday 28 February 2014 at the latest.

For your convenience, payment of fees can be made in the Clubhouse on Tuesday 11 February from 7.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m.

As approved at the AGM, fees for 2014 will be as follows:

Ordinary Member


£90.00
Youth Member


£45.00 
Junior Member


£22.50
Limited Member


£30.00

Non-Playing Member

£20.00

Medical Dispensation Member 
£45.00

Social Member


£25.00

Visitors Fee (max 3 per season)   £1.00
COMMITTEE MEMBERS 2014
Council of Management

President


Derek Freeland
Vice President/Secretary
Grace Whitley
Junior Vice President
Norman Shearer
Past President

Mike Robinson
Treasurer


Ellen Ness

Gents Match Secretary
Eric Pirie

Ladies Match Secretary
Margaret Henderson

Committee Members

Sandy Lamb

Ian Livingston (Bar Convener)
Heather MacGeorge

Gloria McKay

Craig McLennan (Membership Secretary)
Mike Robinson (Property Convener)

Gordon Smith (Green Warden)

Eileen Tough
Fred Tough

Competition Entries

Gents and Ladies competition entry forms for 2014 are enclosed with this Newsletter.  

Please complete and return to the relevant Match Secretary by:


Wednesday 26 March 2014 

Draws for the early competitions will be on the notice boards in time for the Coffee Morning on 12 April
Note:
Entry forms for the SBA Senior Fours are on the notice board in the Clubhouse.  

Please note that the closing date will be Tuesday 11 February (Fee Paying Night) in order that the documentation can be returned to the SBA by their deadline.
Handbook

Any changes to addresses and/or telephone numbers should be advised to the Secretary as soon as possible so that the Members’ Handbook can be updated for the new season

Do you have an E-mail address?

We can save money on photocopying and postage costs by E-mailing AGM papers, newsletters, etc. directly to members so, if you have an E-mail address, please notify Grace Whitley on whitley546@sky.com
Dates for Your Diary

Tuesday 11 February


Fee Paying Night 7-9 p.m. in the Clubhouse
Closing date for SBA Senior Fours entries

Friday 28 February


Last date for payment of fees

Wednesday 26 March


Closing date for Gents and Ladies competition entries

Saturday 12 April


10 a.m. to 12 noon Coffee Morning

Contributions would be appreciated for the following stalls:
Bakery, Bottle, Books, Gifts, Raffle, Plants, Junior Stall (jigsaws, games, books, etc.)
Saturday 19 April


2.00 p.m. Opening of the Green 
Sunday 24 August
Invitation Pairs Ladies Qualifier 

Tuesday 26 – Thursday 28 August
Invitation Pairs Gents Qualifier 

Friday 29 – Saturday 30 August
Invitation Pairs Tournament Finals
Saturday 20 September
Closing of the Green

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005
Any member who wishes to volunteer to assist on the bar should contact Grace Whitley to arrange a mutually suitable date for the required 2 hour training on the Licensing Scotland Act 2005 
100 Club
By being a member of the 100 Club you have the opportunity to join in the fun of our monthly draw – when you might be a winner! - and you support the club generally through the profits made by the draw.

Members can pay their 100 Club dues (£12) along with their Club subscriptions.   

New members and anyone failing to make payment by April will still be able to join the 100 Club though they will miss out on the April draw.

Please contact Margaret Fowlie if you require further information

On Sale in the Clubhouse

Club Ties




£7.50

Blazer Badges



£7.50
Lapel Badges



£1.00
Ladies Scarves



£7.50
Club Polo Shirts (Gents and Ladies styles) and Club Jackets also available in limited sizes –order can be placed if your size is not in stock
Whitehall website on Internet

http://www.whitehallbowling.com
